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NEWSLETTER #11

Party Over…Not Forgotten
It’s over…but our “50th Lap Around the Sun” will not 
soon be forgotten. And, judging from the online 
Evaluation Survey, it looks like the Class of ’63 had an 
enjoyable and truly historic 50th Reunion. Thank you, 
Classmates, for attending and for your valuable 
feedback & really nice compliments! 

We even got thanked for the ultra-fine weather 
throughout Reunion Weekend, so we’re taking credit for 
that as well.

Steering Committee members put in a lot of hard work 
over the past three years, and we unanimously agree: 
the result was sure worth it — 101 percent ! 

!
269    Friday Night at the Michigan…

380    Saturday Night at the Kensington…



   Ann Arbor High School            Class of 1963            50th Reunion FAREWELL           August 19, 2013

!

WE’RE PLANTIN’ THE SEED OF A GOOD IDEA!

During Reunion Weekend several of us asked if the 
Class of ’63 could have a monthly drop-in breakfast in 
Ann Arbor. And the answer is — “Heck YEAH we can!”
Rick Weid has put our idea into action. So…next week 
— Monday, August 26th, at 8:30AM — anybody who’s 
in town is invited show up for a tasty breakfast at Ann 
Arbor’s Classic Cup Cafe on Jackson Road. Rick has 
even got a room reserved for us. 
Here’s a map! 

If people show up, we’ll make this a regular get together, 
on the first Monday of each month. It’ll be fun to 
continue hobnobbing with Classmates over a cup of 
coffee, a breakfast special, a glass of juice or a 
ginormous cinnamon roll. 
And guess what?! We get a Senior Citizen’s Discount!
So try to show up next Monday. It’ll be fun, relaxing, 
and cheap. Hope we see you there!

[Classic Cup’s location here: http://goo.gl/maps/Lp9of]

!
8:30 AM

MondayHey !!
Pencils a big hit with 

our Teachers
Most of you didn’t get a close look at the “Teacher 
Pencil Tributes” we awarded during the banquet. 
Rick Weid & Chuck Wilkins designed and made 
them in their home workshops. The pencils were a 
big hit with our revered teachers Saturday Night:
Mr. Bigelow, Mr. Clark, Mr. Gallup, Ms. Hanson, 
Mr. Kauffman, Mr. McEwen, Mr. Nordlinger, Mr. 
Peacock, Mr. Rogers, Mr. Ritter, Ms. Taylor, and 
Mr. White. We thank you all for joining us!
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Stan Bidlack
Betty Brown
Mary Lou Covert
Pete Dodge
Charles Larkins

Louise Salamin
Rick Weid
Cindy Wild
Chuck Wilkins

 CLASSMATES!  THE STEERING COMMITTEE SAYS … 

“THANKS FOR COMING”

Website to Remain Active !

Be sure that you continue checking the website. We 
are keeping it active, and additional pages are in the 
works, thanks to Webmaster Butch Larkins.

We have already posted the first collection of photos. 
These are from Friday Night’s reception at the 
Michigan Theater. Plus, we’ve made available 303 
pictures from the great Photo Booth that Priscilla 
Basom and her daughter pro3vided Saturday Night, 
through their family company Little Black Booth. 
And we all look pretty doggone good! We’re in the 
process of putting up a lot more photos, including a 
wonderful collection done & donated to us by Brad 
Kesling.

By the way! It’s never too late to contribute a Profile 
to the website. We’ve got unlimited space, and 
Classmates have thoroughly enjoyed reading them. 
It’d be great to have more. Create one in 15 minutes 
with our handy online form!

Facebook Page Continues !
Our Class of ’63 Facebook Page isn’t 
going anywhere. It’s still there, and it’s a 
great way to communicate and post 
photos & announcements. Don’t 
hesitate to use it!

Class of ’63 FOREVER,

Final Report & Budget 
Summary to Appear !
Rick Weid has written an excellent “Final 
Summary and Report” on behalf of the 
Steering Committee. If you’d like our own 
behind-the-scenes analysis & critique, take a 
look. We’ll add it to the website this week.

In the next few days we will attach our final 
Financial Accounting breakdown. This 
document will give you a look at our General 
Fund budget inflows and expenses.

Ann Arbor High School            Class of 1963            50th Reunion FAREWELL           August 19, 2013

http://www.aahs63.com/Home.html
http://www.aahs63.com/Home.html
http://www.aahs63.com/TheaterPhotos.html
http://www.aahs63.com/TheaterPhotos.html
http://littleblackbooth.smugmug.com/Events/Ann-Arbor-High-50-Reunion/30806583_mDzQqS%23!i=2664683946&k=M5TGwWN
http://littleblackbooth.smugmug.com/Events/Ann-Arbor-High-50-Reunion/30806583_mDzQqS%23!i=2664683946&k=M5TGwWN
http://littleblackbooth.smugmug.com/Events/Ann-Arbor-High-50-Reunion/30806583_mDzQqS%23!i=2664683946&k=M5TGwWN
http://littleblackbooth.smugmug.com/Events/Ann-Arbor-High-50-Reunion/30806583_mDzQqS%23!i=2664683946&k=M5TGwWN
http://www.alittleblackbooth.com/index.html
http://www.alittleblackbooth.com/index.html
http://www.aahs63.com/Profiles.html
http://www.aahs63.com/Profiles.html

